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City of Fayetteville, Arkansas 
 

Legislation Text 

113 West Mountain Street 
Fayetteville, AR 72701 

(479) 575-8323 

 

File #: 2024-5 

 
Clark Equipment Company dba Bobcat Company 
 
A RESOLUTION TO AUTHORIZE THE PURCHASE OF THREE BOBCATS FROM CLARK 
EQUIPMENT COMPANY D/B/A BOBCAT COMPANY THROUGH LOCAL DEALER WT 
EQUIPMENT IN THE TOTAL AMOUNT OF $118,822.24, PLUS ANY APPLICABLE 
SURCHARGES, FREIGHT CHARGES, AND DELIVERY FEES UP TO 10% OF THE ORIGINAL 
PRICE, PURSUANT TO A SOURCEWELL COOPERATIVE PURCHASING CONTRACT, AND TO 
APPROVE A BUDGET ADJUSTMENT 
 
BE IT RESOLVED BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF FAYETTEVILLE, 
ARKANSAS: 
  
Section 1: That the City Council of the City of Fayetteville, Arkansas hereby authorizes the purchase of 
a Bobcat Toolcat and two Bobcat UTVs from Clark Equipment Company d/b/a Bobcat Company 
through its local dealer, WT Equipment, in the total amount of $118,822.24, plus any applicable 
surcharges, freight charges, and delivery fees up to 10% of the original purchase price, pursuant to a 
Sourcewell Cooperative Purchasing Contract, for use by the Parks Maintenance Division. 
  
Section 2: That the City Council of the City of Fayetteville, Arkansas hereby approves a budget 
adjustment, a copy of which is attached to this Resolution. 
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CITY COUNCIL MEMO 
2024-5 

 
MEETING OF FEBRUARY 6, 2024 
 
TO: Mayor Jordan and City Council 

THRU: Terry Gulley, Asst Public Works Director - Ops 

FROM: Ross Jackson, Jr., Fleet Operations Superintendent 

DATE: 
 

SUBJECT: Clark Equipment Company dba Bobcat Company 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 
A RESOLUTION TO AUTHORIZE THE PURCHASE OF A BOBCAT TOOLCAT, AND TWO BOBCAT 
UTV'S FROM CLARK EQUIPMENT COMPANY DBA BOBCAT COMPANY THROUGH WT 
TRANSFER HOLDINGS COMPANY, LLC IN THE AMOUNT OF $118,822.24 PLUS ANY 
APPLICABLE SURCHARGES, FREIGHT CHARGES AND DELIVERY FEES UP TO 10% OF THE 
ORIGINAL PURCHASE PRICE, PURSUANT TO SOURCEWELL COOPERATIVE PURCHASING 
CONTRACT, AND TO APPROVE A BUDGET ADJUSTMENT. 
  
 
BACKGROUND: 
Unit 6012 is a 2015 Bobcat 5600 with a current FASTER score of 14.7 points. Unit 9080 is a 2005 Bobcat 
Side-by-side with a current FASTER score of 13.3 and the second side-by-side is an approved 2023 
expansion.   
 
DISCUSSION: 
Unit 6012 is 8 years into service and is starting to have increased mechanical problems and no longer 
capable of front-line service for the Parks Maintenance division. Unit 9080 has been utilized for going on 
19 years and has surpassed replacement. Fleet recommends replacing these units to continue front line 
service for each department and mission. All replacements are available off Sourcewell Contract (040319-
CEC).  
 
BUDGET/STAFF IMPACT: 
These units were unanimously approved at the January 9th Equipment Committee. A budget adjustment is 
being presented for your approval.   
 
ATTACHMENTS: SRF (#3), BA (#4), ToolCat Sourcewell Quote (#5), UTV Sourcewell Quotes (#6) 
 


